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June 23, 2023 
 
 
Via Electronic Filing 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Attention:  Filing Center 
P.O. Box 1088 
Salem, OR  97308-1088 
 
Re: UM 2033 – In the Matter of Portland General Electric Company, 2019 

Transportation Electrification Plan 
 
Dear Filing Center: 
 
Please find enclosed for filing in the above-captioned docket, Portland General Electric 
Company’s Errata to PGE’s 2023 Final Draft Transportation Electrification Plan originally filed 
on June 1, 2023. It came to our attention that we missed adding the identifiers of where confidential 
information began and ended in the original filed version. We are filing this errata to update those 
redacted pages in the June 1, 2023 filing to add the notation of the being and ending of the 
confidential information. 
 
Thank you in advance for your assistance.  
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 Danielle McCain on behalf of  
 Brendan McCarthy 
 Assistant General Counsel III  
 
 
Enclosure 
 










































